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7th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be holding our Harvest Festival on Tuesday 13th September. All of the children from 
year 1 to year 6 will be taking part in a special assembly (unless there is a specific appropriate 
reason for them not to do so).  Unfortunately, we are not able to invite parents to these 
assemblies due to capacity in the school hall. 
 
We would be grateful if children could bring a contribution which will then form part of the 
Harvest Display. 
 
The food will be collected by Purley Food Bank, a local charity that supports those in the area 
who need it. Purley Food Bank have told us they would particularly welcome; 
 

• Unsweetened Breakfast Cereal  

• Long life Whole Milk  

• Small bags of Sugar  

• Meat/Fish Paste  

• Small Packets of Tea Bags  

• Tins of Soup – meat flavoured  

• Tins of Meat e.g. corned beef, chicken, ham  

• Vegetarian Meals  

• Tinned Potatoes  

• Tinned Dessert Fruit  

• Small packets of Sweet Biscuits  

• Unisex Deodorant  

• Washing Powder Tablets 
 
The food is used throughout the year, so please check that the packaging has a long use by 
date. They are, unfortunately unable to accept donations of fresh food. Children may bring in 
their donations on Monday 12th or Tuesday 13th September. 
 
Thank you for your generous support. 
 
Miss J De Saulles    Mrs K Fallon 

Head Teacher    RE Co-ordinator 
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